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16805 WCR 19 1/2, Platteville, Colorado 80651

September 21, 1984
Fort St. Vrain
Unit #1

P-84378

Mr. R. E. Hall, Acting Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety & Safeguards Branch - SEP 2 61984 b

Region IV
Nuclear Regulatory Commission l

l Public Service Company “F Colorado
i

DECEL VE[

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 K

Arlington, TX 76011

SUBJECT: Postponement Of Spent
Fuel Shipment And

October Shipment Schedule
Dear Mr. Hall:

Pursuant to telephone notification made September 19, 1984, due to
delays resulting from equipment problems at Idaho Chemical Processing
Plant (ICPP), this letter is to provide you with a modified schedule
of spent fuel shipments from the Fort St. Vrain Nuclear Generating
Station in Platteville, Colorado, to the Idaho Chemical Processing
Plant in Scoville, Idaho for the balance of the month of September,
1984 . Additionally, a schedule for the month of October, 1984 is
provided. The enclosure to this Jletter contains safeguards
information and is therefore attached as a separate sealed item. It
must be protected against unauthorized disclosure until ten days
after arrival at ICPP of the final spent fuel shipment in 1984.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Judd Sills at
(303) 785-2223, Ext. 265.

Sincerely,

ALl for
J. W. Gahm
Manager, Nuclear Production

Enclosure - SAFEGUARNS

REVIEWED BY

JwG/djm -E_-L_\)nsg..ﬁéss L.
NCLOSURE C-ONTAINS iName) (Si ure)
\FEGUARDS INFORMATION

UPON SEPARATION THIS | F=V- ADW ey

PAGE IS DECONTROLILED h (Crganization) {Date)

[

PDR

4\0

{;;Qfsp

Cfo:#Q

& "



